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From: Sham Chaudhry
<shamsunderchaudhry@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Sep 30, 2019, 22:38
Subject: Dairy News
To: Ghanshiam Singh
<gsrajorhia39@gmail.com>

Dear President,

I was happy to see your photographs taken at the
IDF Conference in Istanbul. Shri Achal Padmanabhan
has enclosed two news items. The second one deals
with what was agreed at Istanbul in respect of
School Milk Program. You were part of those
discussions when they reviewed the Global School
Milk Program. By the end of November 2019, they
are bringing out  a special IDF Bulletin for the
benefit of everyone  associated with School Milk
Programs and especially the Managers handling these
programs. They have also plenty of data to share.

I hope when this bulletin comes out, you would put

READERS’ VIEW

it in wide circulation and send the same to State
Governments and State Dairy Federations with your
recommendation  to them to  initiate such programs
in the interest of health and nutrition of children of
schools and Aanganwadis.

In the article,  contribution of SMP is mentioned.
When the dairy industry is stuck with SMP stocks
(as during last year in India), such stocks can be
melted by the noble program of milk for school
(and Aanganwadi)  children. A  largely win win
situation with the generosity of state governments.

The first article talks about Arla Dairy, Denmark
using recycled plastic to make milk crates. Our dairies
can do the same too.

With warm regards,

Sham  Chaudhry
Manager, Quality Control, Amul Dairy
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